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Following the receipt of Reports from The Stock Exchange, the Panel has 

now completed its investigation into dealings which took place in the shares of the 

undermentioned companies around the time of take-over bids for these companies:- 

Henry Foster Building Products Limited 

F.M.C. Limited. 

No evidence of a breach of Rule 30 of the City Code was found in either 

of these cases. 

 

 

 

 

30th September, 1975. 


